
NOTICE 

GRADUATE STUDENTS 

 

It is the responsibility of ALL 

students to ensure that they are 

properly registered.   

 

Kindly note that if you are registered 

for a course but decide to do another 

course instead of the course you 

registered for, or if you add a course 

to your registration inadvertently, 

you should quickly remove the 

course during the ADD/DROP 

period. Failure to meet the deadlines 

would result in late registration. A 

late registration fee will be charged. 
             

  

             

          Graduate Studies Office 

            

          SCHOOL OF EDUCATION  

 

          August 29, 2014 


